
New Support Group 
  

This support group will be geared towards caregivers who have loved 
ones living in a facility. We recognize that it is difficult to remain 

connected with their loved ones while facilities are doing their best to 
keep COVID from entering. This support group will take place virtually 

to start, and we will continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation to 
determine when it is safe to return to in-person meetings. Meetings 

will be open, with no requirement to RSVP. 
  

The support group will take place monthly on  
the 2nd Thursday at 12 PM 

  
Join us at www.bit.ly/FacilitySupportGroup 

 
This group is coordinated by the Fox Valley Memory Project. However, 
the person living in the facility does not have to have Dementia. This 
group is for anyone. Participants can live outside of the Fox Valley.  
 
Contact information:  
 
Harper Smith 
Program Coordinator 
Fox Valley Memory Project 
1800 Appleton Road 
Menasha WI  54952 
920-225-1711 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00128v-2X5YUGU7_ip9mgS9AOgA_duZB_Si5r3Cd4K3dv2cYwclYSZJu9rkbj8HcfVlO0bpvhXy8ueMzwA4R6fSMpQeCatQVtIZn3I9Tr_6Fb4aigBCX7ABsx8CTouV8VmtQrVnU67yMAq4ejImsYgXakcwEakpyIbm_1DoaNTrKMnWIKMmhPNuPI5gLxPTBrle&c=qHnARaxWed6cgDz2xNyvzxeYtQME7KguORXkNDzrHiapPe5sHNqX3g==&ch=epwStISb8sB_cUjJBUgEu8egzFFJpookZxkPxCrpsCwFQ_tA4tg9bA==

